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Correspondence report to the 8 June Membership Meeting 

1. 1te received a form lett er from the Alma Mater Society dated 9 ?11arch asking us to 
write to the Universitjes Council of BoCo expressing our opposition to fee 
increases at the university and outlining our displeasure with the effects and 
possible effects of cutbacks to our uniono 

2o We receiv ed fo~m letters from Jess Succamore of the Canadian Association of 
Indust:bial Mechanical and Allied 1,rorkers dated March 15, April 20, April 25, 
and June 2, asking us for our public support of their strike at Griffin 
Steel in 1•/innipego 

3o We received a form letter from the Labour Relations Board dated 22 March telling 
us t 11at the third Annual Report of the Labour Relations Board is available at a 
cost of ~4 per copy. The executive at its meeting of 29 March voted to order a 
COPYo 

4o \! e received a form letter from C. Kenny of Fruitvale, B.C. asking us to support 
his petition to get rid of the present Legislative Assembly in BoC. and call 
for a new electiono This petition is available in the Union Office for 
interested Members. 

5o We received a form letter from the United ¼ay undated asking whether there is any-
thing they as an organization can do for our mem.berso 

60 ~;e received a letter from the AUCE Provincial dated April 7, reguesting a local 
report for t rll9 provincial Convention to take place at Capilano Colleg e June 
18 $ 190 and names of delegates and alternates and to send a member of the 
delegates to t he Resolutions and Constitution Committees meeting May 15. this 
has been doneo 

7o Letter from Margot Scherk undated re: temporary employees to be reado 

80 v:e receiver a letter of resignation from Valerie Pussey dated April 15 as 
Membership Secretary as published in Across Campus. 

9o We received a letter of withdrawal from Vice-Pr esident race by Fairleigh 
Funston dated April 18 as published in Across Campuso 

lOo We received a memo from Maureen Gitta accepting nomination to run for 
Provincial delegate or alternate dated April 210 

llo We received a copy of letter sent to Employee Relations re: ALB from 
William Guest of the AIBo 

120 We received a letter from the AIB aated April 25 refusing us the 24 month 
payback period as printed in Across Campuso 

130 We received~ memosfrom Adrien Kiernan undated resignin g as Shop Steward, Trustee and 
Contract representative for Division A. 

150 

16. 

We received a letter from the University dated May 25 re: the AIB to be reado 

We received a copy of toe Universities letter to the AIB dated May 24 re: 
request for 18 months paybacko 

We received a form letter fron the Childrens Jubilee Summer Camp Ass'n dated 
May 2 requesting funds. 

We received a let~er from the University dated May 12 that our only AUGE member 
in t ne tiookstore flas oeen removed from our bargaining unit and been placed 
in the CUPE 116 Unito The eAecutive is looking into this 0 
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18. We received a copy of a letter sent to Division D by Mrso S. Dick dated June 2 
re: discussion of percentage vso across the board issueo 

190 We received a form letter from BoC. Festival Committee dated May 21 re: Social 
evening June 24 for 11th World Youth Festival in Havana Cubao Anyone interested 
can phone t 11e Union Offi~e for more informationo 

20.n We received a memo from Sheila Porter dated June 9 accepting Nomination for 
membership Secretaryo 

210 We received a letter from Fairleigh Funston dated May 12 re Maternity Benifits 
and UIC situationo 

220 We received a letter from t ~e University dated May 13 re Universities possition 
on Maternity Benifits as per collective Agreemento 

23. We received a copy of the UIC letter to the university dated february 28 requesting 
the names of those who have received benifits so they can recover from t ne 
claimanto The University has supplied us with a list of these peojbleo 


